
          Christine Spray

 Director Nominee's Statement

Dear PE member, I too felt compelled to resign from the PE board due to unacceptable 

circumstances within the board, resulting in the resignation of our President.  Having served on the 

board over the last year, I have seen first-hand the huge amount of work, the directors put in to 

serve all our members at grass roots, regional and international level. Ensuring financial viability of 

PE is key in underpinning developments through strategic planning.  It is essential members of the 

board work together to achieve this. I have contributed to safe play guidance and the return to play. 

I have not been able to do as much as I would have liked due to my job at the Bristol Royal Hospital 

for Children during Covid.  However, I remain committed in supporting the ongoing development of 

PE. Since 2020 the PE board, along with the members have achieved many good things in taking our 

sport forward. There are many new projects which are being developed and I would like the 

opportunity to continue with these if you would let me. 




